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This term our focus is waste. We are going to introduce a new 

system for school lunches, so that people eat more and throw away 

less. At the beginning of each week you will get a list of dinners for 

each day and you have to choose what you want then so the cooks 

can only cook the amount of food needed. Soon, we are going to go to 

another school to see how this system works. 

 

This year we want to sponsor two endangered animals. We are 

thinking of sponsoring an elephant and continuing to sponsor our 

snow leopard. The sponsor packs includes: An adorable cuddly toy of 

the sponsored animal we chose and an information pack about their 

life. 

As you know, this term we have drawn our focus to waste. We will 

hold an assembly, where we will explain the importance of creating 

less waste. We will be telling everyone to try and cut down their 

waste. 

Also, soon, we (the ECO ambassadors) are going on an Eco training 

day. We hope to learn lots about being Eco to bring back to Maple.  

 

We hope you enjoyed reading this and we look forward to the up-

coming events. We hope this term will be a big success. 

   

Charlotte and Edith, the Eco Ambassadors xxx  


